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SUBJECT: Aerial Lift Bridge Maintenance Reduces Travel to One Lane
BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

Aerial Lift Bridge Maintenance Reduces Travel to One Lane

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is informing the public that due to necessary general
maintenance and replacement of fixtures, the Aerial Lift Bridge is reduced to one lane today,
July 13, for vehicles with traffic signals in place to direct travel. The work should be completed
by 3:00 PM today, depending on weather. If staff are not able to finish, work will resume
tomorrow, July 14, at 8:30 AM for several hours. This work will not affect the lift schedule for

water vessels.

The City thanks the public for their patience and cooperation.
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